
From: Jaswinder Gill   
Sent: 2023/07/26 10:40 AM 
To: Medeiros, Martin - Councillor <Martin.Medeiros@brampton.ca>; Demelo, Emma 
<Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]1750 Steeles Avenue West, Brampton, File no. OZS-2023-0014 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
Good morning, 
  
I am a resident of Copperridge area.  I strongly protest and oppose the proposed redesignation 
and rezoning of this property.  The original zoning should continue and this proposed high 
density residential development is not acceptable as it does not support related services such as 
schools, playground, community places, stores such as groceries, hardware, gyms etc., not to 
mentioned traffic congestions, overcrowding the schools, public areas etc. 
  
 I have the city of Brampton will consider this seriously. 
  
Thanks 
  
Jaswinder Gill 

 
 


